## THE COLUMBUS BOYCHOIR SCHOOL Princeton, New Jersey

December 14, 1961

Dear Parents:

A quick note to inform you of an important change in our Christmas week schedule.

The Pageant of Peace Program in Washington has been changed to Wednesday, December 20th from Saturday, December 23rd. All other details of the program remain the same. This notification was just received by the school.

This will mean several changes:

- 1. We will not be able to use the full two choirs as we had planned.
- 2. School will be dismissed Friday. Local boys may leave after 10:00AM. Boys having to travel a distance may leave on Friday when transportation demands.
- 3. Travel reservations from Washington should be cancelled.

School will reconvene on Sunday, January 7th at 5:30PM. Only under the most extending circumstances should the arrival be later than this time or date.

Please notify the school of your plans for departure from school and arrival on January 7th. This is particularly important if a boys is returning by public transportation.

Sincerely,

Vauce C. Rhine

Headmaster